
Public Notices

Events & Road Closures

Impounded Car

Blue Holden Astra (no registration plates) was impounded 
from Kiama Avenue, Warrnambool. To reclaim the vehicle please 
provide proof of ownership and pay release fees by 5pm, Friday 
9 May 2025. Please contact Tim Brosowsky, Coordinator Local 
Laws & Emergency Management on 5559 4800.

Cannon Firing Warning
Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool that the 
Warrnambool Garrison will be conducting a cannon and rifle firing 
from 1:30pm on Saturday 19th April.

Garrison Safety Officer reserves the right to cancel or alter the time 
of firing.

Enquiries - Flagstaff Hill 5559 4600

Returned & Services League (RSL) 
ANZAC Day Service

On Friday 25 April 2025, the Returned and Services League 
(RSL) will conduct a Dawn Service and a mid-morning march and 
service for ANZAC Day. To ensure the safety of the participants 

and the community, temporary changes to traffic conditions and 
vehicle access in certain areas of the Warrnambool CBD will be 
implemented.
 
Dawn Service will commence at 5.30am.
Mid-morning march and service will commence at 
10.30am.
 
Road Closures
•	 Cannon Hill (Liebig Street to Cannon Hill) closed from 5am – 1pm.
•	 Merri Street (Gilles Street to Banyan Street) closed from 5am 

– 1pm.
•	 Liebig Street (Timor Street to Cannon Hill) closed from 5am – 

1pm.
•	 Liebig Street (Koroit Street to Timor Street) closed from 

10.30am – 10.45am.
 
For further information please contact Tony Geyer, RSL 
Warrnambool on 0409 402 784.
 

Dennington Community Association 
ANZAC Day Service

On Friday 25 April 2025, the Dennington Community 
Association will conduct an ANZAC Day Service at 8am. To 
ensure the safety of the participants and the community, temporary 
changes to traffic conditions and vehicle access will be
 implemented in Dennington.

Road Closures
•	 The Esplanade (Drummond Street to Princes Highway) 	

closed from 8am to 10.30am.
 
For further information please contact John Harris, President 
Dennington Community Association 0417 338 688.

Get Involved

From a casual walk to kicking goals, we need your help to 
shape the future of recreation in Warrnambool

The Active Warrnambool plan will help guide Council’s decisions 
around sport and recreation for the next 10 years.

Your input will help us plan better facilities and programs for everyone. 

The survey closes on May 12, 2025.

Scan the QR code to take a short survey, or visit 
www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au
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